



Mr I L Williams
Director of Sport
Email: ian.williams@ellesmere.com

29th June 2022

Dear Parent,

Student Mouthguards

The school policy is to endorse all Sporting Governing Bodies in their guidelines surrounding the use of dental protection within PE and games. All pupils taking part in Rugby or Hockey at the school throughout the school year are recommended to use a mouthguard. Titan Mouthguards will be catering for all students wishing to purchase a custom, dental-fit mouthguard with their remote E-Fitting service, allowing pupils to have their mouthguards fitted and received in advance of the start of the 2022/2023 school year.

If you wish to take advantage of this service, please complete your online order form by clicking the following link: https://titanmouthguards.com/ellesmere-college-landing-page/. As well as their standard styles, Titan has designed School Special Editions with the school colours and crest across their range of custom-fit and boil-fit mouthguards.

Boil-Fit mouthguards start from £19.99 and custom-fit mouthguards start from £49.99 with discounts on replacement/spare orders. Prices are vastly reduced from dental practices and similar services and include:

- · Elite quality of fit using 3D printing technology in manufacturing.
- · Highest industry level of protection and comfort available.
- · Under-side of custom-fit guards embedded with the wearer's name.
- Free of charge delivery.
- Comprehensive aftercare service with reduced price replacements and support year-round.

Titan also cater for those wearing a fixed brace with flexible Instant-Fit Ortho-Guards, rather than custom-fit guards. Ortho-Guards are recommended by the British Orthodontics Society as they allow for movement in the teeth, whilst retaining sufficient protection. These can be purchased using the school's landing page detailed above.

Titan encourages the return of all E-Fitting Kits for custom guards no later than 15th August 2022. Any kits received later than this date will be subject to a 10-15 working day turn-around time, due to increased production demands after this date.

Any questions on school mouthguards or any of the details above should be sent directly to Titan (not to school staff) via their customer service email address: info@titanmouthguards.com.

Yours sincerely,

A bhthi

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406